
Earth Class News 

 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely half term. We 

enjoyed hearing what the children have been doing over the 

holidays!  

 

This week we have been reading Handa’s Surprise. We 

talked about the fruit in the story and did some 

observational drawings. We coloured them using pastels and 

blended the colours carefully with a cotton bud.  

 

We acted out the story – the cheeky animals pinched the 

fruit from Handa’s basket – see the pictures!  

 

We are recapping all our sounds ready to move onto new 

sounds next week. Some children now have two reading 

books, one with their current sound and one with sounds 

they are more familiar with.  

 

Have a lovely weekend!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


